
Shoutout to Coach Collin Wichman
for all of his hard work coaching our

boys this season! 
 Thank you so much Collin and Greg!
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Wolf River Lutheran's Boys Basketball Team

Greetings Alumni of WRLHS,
 Reflecting on the impact of Wolf River Lutheran High School over its eighteen years of existence, I’ve been drawn to listen to
Miranda Lambert’s song, The House that Built Me. The song is the tale of a woman who returns to her childhood home to
recall memories held in each part of the house. The visit helps her to remember who she is. The lyrics, “If I could just come in, I
swear I’ll leave with nothing but a memory of the house that built me,” sums up the need to go back in time now and again. As
principal, I’ve had the pleasure of meeting many alumni who return to see the school. Proudly, I share the improvements made
to their high school. It’s the same school, but not the same old school. In turn, the alumni share stories of their time at the
school - no matter where they attended!
 From its inception in 2004, Wolf River has strived to form students in faith and knowledge. What I know of the early years of
WRLHS is mainly gleaned from alumni and supporters. The central theme of the stories is being devoted to God, family, and
service. Many alumni continue building a better world for those around them impacting their respective communities. I have
been blessed with the knowledge that many still value Christian education. May our students, like our alumni, continue to
grow in integrity, faith, charity, and service! Blessings, Mrs. Kosmerchock (Mrs. K.) Principal

Silver Eagle News
Wolf River Lutheran High School

By the Students and Faculty
W7467 River Bend Road, Shawano, WI 54166 - (715)745-2400
www.wrlhs.org

Silver Alumni Section (SAS)
Morgan Wichman (2022) accepted a new job at Walsh Dental
Group in Shawano.
Blaze Korth (2022) is living in Arizona and working two jobs.
When he returns to Wisconsin, he will be working in the
carpentry industry.
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National Lutheran Schools Week

Students and staff enjoyed multiple dress up
days and fun activities during National Lutheran
Schools Week. The students had a friendly
competition of bowling at Lakeshore Lanes.
Students and staff enjoyed an enormous
amount of pizza, soda, and fun!

WE HAVE EXCITING NEWS TO SHARE!!

 The Bleacher Project is Compete!
The school recently had brand new 15 row
bleachers installed and they are amazing!  What a
blessing to have these new bleachers to fill with
supporters, alumni, staff, students, family and
visitors!!  Pastor Paholke blessed the bleachers at
one of the boys recent basketball games.  If you're
in the area, stop in, say hi, and checkout the new
bleachers! 

The school would like to form an Alumni committee
to meet throughout the next 2 years to start
planning an alumni event for the summer of 2024 to
celebrate the 20 year Anniversary of the school's
existence.  It can be a reunion of sorts, or what
might the committee decides upon.  It will be the
17th year since the first graduating class as well. If
you are interested in being a part of this committee
or have ideas to share, please contact Mrs.
Kosmerchock at 715-745-2400.  

Please let with us know if you have become
engaged, married, accepted a new job position,
graduated from college, had a baby, or moved!  
We would love to hear from you and  share
your news with the other alumni! Send Alumni
News to Mrs. K. at news@wolfriverlhs.org for
the next Silver Eagle News!

HELP US STAY INFORMED!

The boys' team continued to work hard as a
team throughout the entire season and they
fought until the end of each and every game.

Mr. Berkesch's recent
wood shop class

project was making
cutting boards!


